
OFFICIAL ANNOUNCEMENT 

                

AUN SUMMER CAMP (USM EDITION)  
The LIFE Programme 2024 

 
We would like to provide you with important information regarding your arrival and 
registration process. Please review the following steps carefully: 

1. Kindly check the arrival schedule below to ensure your arrival time is listed 
accurately. If there are any errors or if you need to make any changes to the 
finalized schedule, please contact Anis at +601110924231 promptly. 

2. Our van will arrive at the airport according to the pick-up time listed in the 
schedule. Please ensure that you be alert and ready until our helpers arrive at the 
airport with a placard bearing our organization’s name. If you prefer to arrange your 
own transport to the International Mobility & Collaboration Centre (IMCC) at USM, 
please inform us in advance. 

3. Participants who have arranged for pick-up transportation according to the 
schedule will be taken to the International Mobility & Collaboration Centre (IMCC) 
at USM for the registration process. 

4. At the registration desk, you will receive your accommodation keys and a goodies 
bag. Please remember to bring a copy of your passport to ease the registration 
process. 

5. Following registration, transportation will be provided to your designated 
accommodation. Helpers will be on-site to guide you to your respective rooms 
and assist with any questions. 

ITEMS PROVIDED IN THE HOSTEL 

- Mattress 
- Pillow 
- WIFI 
- Study Desk and Chair 
- Wardrobe 
- Mirror 
- Bedsheet  
- Pillow case 

Please note that personal items such as toiletries, towels, and other 
essentials not listed above will not be provided. We recommend that you 
bring these items with you or plan to purchase them upon arrival. 
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6. Please be advised that the attire for the opening ceremony on Monday, 2nd 
September 2024, is  traditional attire. Additionally, please bring Green LIFE T-
shirt (will be provided later) for the ice-breaking games and the Georgetown tour 
scheduled on the same day after the opening ceremony. You will have the 
opportunity to change into these clothes at a nearby restroom. 

We appreciate your attention to these details and look forward to welcoming you soon. 
Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to 
reach out to Anis (+601110924231). 

 


